Newsletter





Mid Week Ladies



The Spring pennant commenced on September 25th, with 45 ladies from the southern clubs competing across three divisions. Matches at our courts for six of the ten roster weeks.

See all of the court bookings HERE.

AYC Roster 01

This competition has recently started, with only two teams in action.

Given the recent drop-off in interest in AYC, we are looking at providing an alternate competitive format commencing in late January, with an aim of ensuring an event with a single night, single venue and minimum of overheads. Initially we are likely to try a start with our mid range 6.5 to 7.5 ITN's but could expand subject to sufficient demand. Please let us know if this might be of interest to you.

Welcome the start of Daylight Savings with a BBQ and some social tennis on Tuesday October 08th.

Tennis from 6:00 pm as usual, hopefully see the sausages coming off the new BBQ around 7:00 pm.

To ensure that we cater sufficiently please let us know if you are a likely starter. \$5.00 for your tennis and BBQ.











Coaching Clinics Oct 8th - 10th



Tony Blom and Mickey will be on from Tuesday Oct 08th to Thursday October 10th from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm. Two courts have been made available for the Tuesday morning group from 9:30 am – 11:30 am, other than that there will be no courts available during that period.



Junior Development Tournament

Tony Blom will be running a JDS event on Saturday October 19th, a good chance to see some of future players in action. All six courts required for this one from 8:00 am to around 6:00 pm depending on numbers.

Sports Clinic Friday October 11th

Andrew will be running his combined sports clinic on Friday October 11th, also from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm. Courts 1 to 4 required for this one. Courts 5 & 6 have been booked for the Friday morning group from 9:30 to 11:30 and for the afternoon group from 11:30 to 1:30. These two courts remain available outside that period.

Coaching Schedule Term 4

The committee will be meeting with our coaches next week and would anticipate having the Term 04 schedule out soon after that.

Bookings will be updated on the website.



Around the

Courts

Spring Gardening and Clean Up

The onset of Spring and the recent wild weather has seen the grassed areas have a growth spurt and a large amount of leaf litter spread across the courts.

Thanks to Tony Winch for his time and effort to get the grounds looking tidy. A bit of court sweeping and leaf removal still required along with some regular mowing for the next month or so.

If you're able to donate an hour or so on the mower etc. Campbell would love to hear from you!

Hydration Helper

With the hotter weather about to join us we have had a new tap installed at the corner of the deck.
This station is ideal for filling your drink bottle.



New Signage and Barbeque

Tennis Tas have provided us with some new signage, recently installed at the front gate. A few issues with the Book A Court sign, that will be coming later.



You may have seen the recent efforts to clean up the storeroom and install the new BBQ. Some minor mods to the existing brickwork required, as they say, measure twice and cut once!







